Idaho Public Utilities Commission C.L. “Butch” Otter

Paul Kjellander Governor

Commissioner P.O. Box 83720
Boise, Idaho 83720-0074

September 6, 2018

Commissioner Travis Kavulla, Chairman
North American Numbering Council
Federal Communications Commission
44512 St., S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

RE: NUMBERING ADMINISTRATION OVERSIGHT WORKING GROUP WORK PRODUCT COMBINING THE NORTH
AMERICA NUMBERING PLAN ADMINISTRATION AND POOLING ADMINISTRATION FUNCTIONS INTO A SINGLE
TECHNICAL REQUIREMENTS DOCUMENT

Dear Honorable Kavulla,

Pursuant to FCC Order Number 18-88, please find attached the proposed combined Technical Requirements
Document (TRD) for the North American Numbering Administrator (NANPA) and the Pooling Administrator {PA)
functions. The proposed TRD contains a single, unified set of functional and system interface requirements for a new
NANPA entity to fulfill the current functions of the NANPA, PA and Routing Number Administrator (RNA) collectively
under a single contract, as contemplated in the Order. The proposed TRD contains a number of requirements,
highlighted in yellow, that are enhancements to existing functionality or new functionality requirements, that are not
deployed in the current separate NANPA, PA and RNA systems today.

The combined efforts of the Numbering Administration Oversight Working Group (NAOWG) and its Contract Oversight
Subcommittee (COSC) have produced this proposed TRD for distribution to and for review by the North American
Numbering Council (NANC). The NANC is expected to consider and vote on whether to approve the proposed TRD
(subject to any amendments the NANC may consider appropriate) at its September 13, 2018 meeting.

Following the review and vote among the NANC members, | am confident that the efforts the groups put forth will
satisfy the NANC's requirement to submit the proposed TRD to the Chief of the Wireline Competition Bureau by
September 24, 2018.

If there are any questions, please let me know.

Besi Regards,
: -
St %F éjeliander

President, Idajio Public Utilities Commission

Cc: Marilyn Jones, FCC DFO
Darlene Biddy, FCC
Michelle Sclater, FCC
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